
SPECIAL SCHOOL BOARD MEETINGS 

The Pe Ell School Board of Directors is considering a bond for 

facilities improvements. 

The purpose of these special meetings is to provide information 

and receive public input.   

These special meetings will be located in the cafeteria on 

September 21 and October 19 at 5:30. 

 

Special meeting potential topics include: 

 Maintaining a safe and healthy long term educational space. 

 Modernizing the school building and improving the 

classroom learning environment. 

 Why there is a need for facilities improvements.  

 The long-term benefits of a modernization 

 Making major improvements to the school facilities and 

infrastructure without increasing taxes  

 No increased taxes; proposed bond will replace existing 

expiring bond. 

 Advantages of combining a small bond to maximize 

available State Funding and to receive additional funds 

through Timber $.  

 Discussion of required facility improvements due to existing 

aging systems. 

 Community insight and input for school facility 

improvements.


